
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 
 
Peggy Johnston 
Glen Stout Jr 
Jim Odell 
Joe Castillo 
Mark Buchanan 

 Entertainment by 
DJ Cherry Pie 
May 4, 2024 
7-11 pm 
(following steak 
and shrimp) 

1 
 
National Loyalty Day 

2 
Darts 7 pm 
($7 Entry Fee) 

3 
ALR Meal: 
Burgers, Fries, 
Beans & Dessert 
$8 5:30-7:30 pm 

4 
Commanders Night 
(Steak & Shrimp) 
5-7 pm 
Combination: $23.00 
Steak: $20.00 
Shrimp: $17.00 
Kentucky Derby 

5 
Sunday Specials 
Free Pool 
Q of Hearts 3 pm 

6 
Pool 7 pm 

7 
Trivia 6:30 pm 

8 
VE Day 

9 
Darts 7 pm 
($7 Entry Fee) 

10 
Auxiliary Meal:  
Sloppy Joes, Chips 
& Dessert 
$8 5:30-7:30 pm 
 
Military Spouse 
Appreciation 
Day 

11 
Monthly Birthday 
Party for Post 
Members 5-8 pm 

12 
Sunday Specials 
Free Pool 
Q of Hearts 3 pm 
Chicken Enchiladas,  
Salad, Rolls & Des-
sert (free to all moth-
ers, others cost $10) 
 
Mothers Day 

13 
Pool 7 pm 

14 
Trivia 6:30 pm 

15 
ALR Meeting 
7 pm 
 
 
 
Peace Officers 
Memorial Day 

16 
Darts 7 pm 
($7 Entry Fee) 

17 
SAL Meal: 
Mexican Casserole, 
Beans, Chips, & 
Dessert 
$8 5:30-7:30 pm 

18 
Breakfast: 9 am  
$6 Casserole (Aux) 
Meetings: 
Legion: 10 am 
Auxiliary: 11 am 
SAL: 11 am 
Entity: 12:00 

19 
Sunday Specials 
Free Pool 
Q of Hearts 3 pm 

20 
Pool 7 pm 

21 
Trivia 6:30 pm 

22 
 

23 
Darts 7 pm 
($7 Entry Fee) 

24 
Legion Meal: 
Lasagna, Garlic 
Bread, Salad, & 
Dessert 
$10 5:30-7:30 pm 

25 
Flags @ Gravesites 
10 am 

26 
Sunday Specials 
Free Pool 
Q of Hearts 3 pm 

27 
Pool 7 pm 
 
Memorial Day 
Service 1 pm 

28 
Trivia 6:30 pm 
 
Pickup Flags @ 
Gravesite 10 am 

29 
 

30 
Darts 7 pm 
($7 Entry Fee) 

31 
Open Meal Night 
(TBD) (Aux/SAL) 
$8 5:30-7:30 pm 
 
World No Tobacco 
Day 

National 
Physical Fitness 
and Sports 
National Mental 
Health 
Awareness 
Lupus 
Awareness 
Month 
Lyme Disease 
Awareness 

May 2024 

Phone: 903-887-3532 
Fax: 903-887-5311 

E-mail: office@alpost310.org 

Cedar Creek , Inc. Post 310 American Legion 
113 The Lee Way 

Gun Barrel City, Texas 75156 

Hours of Operation 
Monday thru Friday 11 am to 12 (Midnight) 

Saturday 11 am to 1 am 
Sunday 12 (Noon) to 10 pm 



Cedar Creek, Inc. Post 310 American Legion 

COMMANDER’S CORNER AUXILIARY HEADLINES 

Thank you all for your attendance and help with 
all that is going on Main meetings will be 
elections. 
 
Please sign up to be an auxiliary board 
member. Our rummage sale was very 
successful.  thank you for all the donations and 
help. 
 
Queen of  Hearts volunteers, are needed for the 
following days. Please arrive at 2pm drawing is 
at 3 pm. May 5.  May 12, May 19. and May 26.  
 
Let’s give a warm welcome to new member 
Sandra Liuzza 
 
“For God and Country” 

Michele Johnson 

President  

RIDERS REPORT 

Post Website: www.alpost310.org 
ALR Website: www.alrriderspost310.com 

Like Us On Facebook @ 
www.facebook.com/alpost310 

May 2024 

SQUADRON NEWS 

Good day, let me start off by saying thanks to all 
who attended our meeting Saturday, it was a great 
meeting. A lot was discussed, and we are moving 
forward with a lot of progress within the member-
ship support, we are trying to get a lot of things 
rolling for a great membership perspective, but we 
could use more support at these meetings on 
things being discussed and maybe more new 
ideas. 
 
I would like to welcome our newest members to 
the Squadron, let’s give a warm welcome to Ken 
Titland, John Wroblski, Pat Welsh, Norman Perry, 
& David Carpenter. 
 
It’s not too far off that elections are just around the 
corner, they take place in May at the next big 
meeting, so please try to attend and get your voice 
heard on the next selection of officers. We are 
desperately looking for some new faces and 
hopefully some new ideas on how to improve our 
membership rolls. 
 
Just on a side note, the dart board has been set 
up with internet access and players can play 
against other players around the globe? 
 
With that said I will leave you with this thought. 
 
 “Individual commitment to a group effort—that is 
what makes a teamwork, a company work, a 
society work, a civilization work.”―Vince Lombardi  
 
Thanks, and God Bless 
 
“Find a need and Fill it” 

Nicholas Johnson Sr 

SAL Advisor 

Election time is here. I hope the spirit of 
volunteerism is strong and we have an excellent 
turnout. There will be some significant openings 
this go around that we haven’t worried about in 
the past. 
 
Most notable is the retirement of our Finance 
Officer. Chuck Andrews has decided to give up 
the green eyeshade and take a well-deserved 
rest. Chuck has been tending the books and 
playing the part of Mr. Fixit at our Post for years 
and years now. To be clear, Chuck isn’t leaving, 
just taking a break from official duties. When you 
see him, take a moment to shake his hand and 
say thanks. 
 
Thanks also go to Nick Johnson who is once 
again heading up our Mother’s Day Luncheon. He 
will be preparing chicken enchiladas, salad, rolls, 
and dessert. For the low, low, price of $10, 
everyone can join in, but MOMS EAT FREE!!! 
 
A personal thank you to all the men and women 
of Post 310 who made my time as Commander 
so much easier. Too many to mention by name, 
but hopefully over the course of the last year I 
have expressed my thanks to each of you. 
 
MOST IMPORTANTLY, let us remember all who 
served and now live in our memories this 
Memorial Day. Thanks, Pop. 
 
Until next time, I leave you with this thought: 
“You’ve got to get up every morning with 
determination if you’re going to go to bed with 
satisfaction.” ―George Lorimer 
 
“Veterans Strengthening America” 

Bill Milton III 

Commander 

Howdy Riders, 
 
We had another great burger night, thanks to all that could help.  I think the advertisement is really helping.  The trip to the children’s shelter was a fun one.  The 
children had a blast climbing on our bikes and all over the deuce and a half truck. The staff was very appreciative of our donated supplies. 
 
Let’s paint the cannons!  Saturday April 27th at 11:00 am., bring your own brush.  A shout out to Eva and Robert: Enjoyed the time you spent here this summer, 
thank you for all the time you rode with us.  Safe travels to WY and we hope to visit soon.  Welcome new member Lonnie! 
 
Elections will be at our May meeting.  Sign up for a position, come out and Vote! 
 
Don’t forget, the Annual Texas ALR Rally will be in Mt Vernon June 14-16.  I plan to attend just the Saturday which has the main events.  KSU at the post 8am if 
you want to attend. 
 
“Ride with Honor” 

Steve Rawson 

Director 


